
Ector County Independent School District
Odessa, Texas

Memorandum

TO: Board of Trustees

FROM: Roy C. Benavides, Ed.D., Superintendent

SUBJECT: ADDENDUM TO DREAMCATCHER GRANT  [BG-L]

DATE: April 20, 2004

Health Services Staff has an opportunity to get an additional $80,000 by submitting an addendum to 
the current DreamCatcher grant that was received from Texas Department of Health (TDH) in 
September 2003.  The Board had approved the original grant submission last summer.  Staff has 
been notified by TDH that there are additional funds  available, possibly up to 40% of the original 
grant.  The deadline for submitting the addendum to the TDH is Thursday, April 29th.

*******************

It is recommended that the Board of Trustees approve the addendum to the DreamCatcher Grant.

*******************

Respectfully submitted,

Roy C. Benavides, Ed.D., Larry D. Edwards
Superintendent of Schools Assistant Superintendent for 

Staff Operations


